
September 
2023 

Attend the Maricourt Open Evening (Newman Campus). Follow Social Media platforms to gain a feel for life around 
school. FB: Maricourt Catholic High School - Instagram: maricourtchs - Twitter: MaricourtCHS. 

Visit our virtual Open Evening tour 

October 
2023 

Submit your online application through your Local Authority for your child's place at Maricourt for September 2023. 
Send the Supplementary Faith Form to the Admissions Secretary. 

March 2024 

At the beginning of March, you will receive your offer from the local authority for your child's allocated High School 
place. If your Maricourt preference has been successful, please confirm your acceptance of the place by returning 
Maricourt's Admission Acceptance and Agreement forms to the school, which will be sent to you mid-March and 

should be returned by 31st March. 

June 2024 You will be invited to a parent’s information evening with the Headteacher; Progress Leade. There will also be an 
opportunity to purchase uniform on these dates. 

June 2024 Mr Marsh (Progress Leaders) or Assistant Progress Leader will endeavour to visit every child who has been allocated 
a place at Maricourt, and to meet with their Year 6 teacher. 

June 2024 Every child that has been allocated a place for September 2024 will be invited to spend the day at Maricourt, 
getting to know us, their new surroundings and experience some lessons and the structure of the school day. 

September 
2024 Maricourt Open Evening 

31st October 
2024 

Submit your online application through your Local Authority for your Childs place at Maricourt in September 2024. 
Send the Supplementary Faith Form to the Admissions Secretary. 

March 2025 

At the beginning of March, you will receive your offer from the local authority for your child's allocated High 
School place. If your Maricourt preference has been successful, please confirm your acceptance of the place by 

returning Maricourt's Admission Acceptance and Agreement forms to the school, which will be sent to you mid-
March and should be returned by 31st March. 



June 2025 You will be invited to a parent’s information evening with the Headteacher; and Progress Leader There will also be 
an opportunity to purchase uniform on these dates. 

June 2025 Mr Marsh (Progress Leaders) or Assistant Progress Leader will endeavour to visit every child who has been 
allocated a place at Maricourt, and to meet with their Year 6 teacher. 

June 2025 Every child that has been allocated a place for September 2024 will be invited to spend the day at Maricourt, 
getting to know us, their new surroundings and experience some lessons and the structure of the school day. 

  
 

 

 


